From:

Sent: 28 May 2018 10:27

To: Sild, Thomas

Subject: Fwd: Planning Application: 2018/1673/P - 23 Perrins Walk
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Application: 2018/1673/P - 23 Perrins Walk
Dear Mr Sild

| am writing as the owner and occupier of _to object to planning application 2018/1673/P for 23
Perrins Walk. It adds a fourth floor to a building already extended from two floors to three.

23 Perrins Walk is currently the tallest house in the street.The addition will make it even more dominant, intrusive,
and unbalanced. It will further over look my property:| BB 't harms the character and appearance of
the building and street. It is not in keeping with the original form and character of the house. It will increase light
pollution, reducing the bats habitat and biodiversity. It substantially reduces the roof garden space. It doesn’t
comply with Camden Council planning guidance.

The application should be refused.
Yours sincerely
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